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3-5-2021 

House Political Subdivision 

 

Mr. Chairman and members of the Political Subdivision Committee, 

My name is Darren Schimke, President of the Professional Fire Fighters of North Dakota representing 415 
professional firefighters across our great state.  We appreciate the opportunity to provide testimony in 
favor of SB 2201. 

With the amendment to the contingent effective date to include the implementation of SB 2201 hinging on 
surrounding States also observing day light savings time year around, the members of the PFFND are in 
support of SB 2201 and encourage a Do Pass recommendation. 

The original version would have caused some negative implications to our daily lives.  With this 
amendment, we can no longer see any reason to stand opposed, as we did before. 

 

Thank you, 

Darren Schimke   
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